
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Accepting Criticism or a Consequence 

1. Look at the person. 

2. Say “Okay.” 

3. Stay calm. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

We had our annual 7th and 8th grade Science Fair yesterday, and it was a huge success! All students were invited to 

peruse the projects and hear the presentations during the afternoon. Our 7th and 8th grade presenters did a wonderful 

job showcasing their formal presentation skills and answering questions. It was also a time for our judges (various 

staff members) to go from project to project to rate them. Each time I walked close to a project, the students would 

stand up straight, smile, and prepare to begin their presentation. Then in the evening, students came dressed in their 

best and brought some additional props—flowers, fried eggs, children’s games, etc. We had a great turnout 

regarding friends and family, and it was wonderful seeing the pride on their faces. Mr. Chu did a fantastic job 

preparing them for the fair, and we are excited to see what next year’s 7th and 8th graders come up with! 

 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

  

NEBRASKA CATHOLIC DAY OF GIVING – TODAY! 

Please consider donating to Blessed Sacrament. You have until TODAY to give: Donate here! We 

encourage you to share this link with any friends or family who value our Nebraska Catholic Schools. 

Thank you for your consideration and generosity! 

 

2025-2026 REGISTRATION 

Register by May 23 to be part of a raffle to win one of three $50 gift cards of your choice (through 

Scrip). Use the following link to begin the process: https://www.cdolinc.net/enrollment. Returning 

Student Enrollment will be selected for a student that has been enrolled previously in a Diocese of Lincoln 

Catholic School. New Student Enrollment will be selected for any student that has NOT been enrolled 

previously in a Diocese of Lincoln Catholic School (i.e Pre-K or Kindergartener that has not been in Pre-

K). After filling out this form, PowerSchool will then send an email for the parent to continue registering 

the new student. Email Jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net with any questions you have.  

 

CK SISTERS OUTDOOR SPRING WORKDAY 

On Saturday, May 10, 1:30-4:30pm, the Sisters will be planting their vegetable garden, cleaning up 

flower beds, mulching, and cutting trees. Helpful items to bring include wheelbarrows, shovels, gloves, 

pruning/lopping shears, hoes, pickups, and chainsaws. Children are also welcome! Mark your calendars 

now and contact Sister Mary Angela at sr.mary-angela@cdolinc.net if you would like to come and help. 

Please also print and complete a liability form (one per adult; children added to adult form.) Villa Regina 

Motherhouse, 4100 SW 56th St., about 2 miles west and south of Pioneers Park (walk-ins also welcome). 
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SAVE THE DATE – MOVIE ON THE LAWN 

PTO is hosting a Movie on the Lawn on Friday, May 16. The movie will begin at 8:45pm so bring your 

lawn chairs and blankets to enjoy the last Friday of school. PTO will provide popcorn and snow cones. 

Everyone is welcome to bring their own snacks and drinks! See you then! 

 

BLESSED SACRAMENT JH SUMMER VOLLEYBALL 

Looking for a fun way to stay active and connect with friends this summer?  Blessed Sacrament girls 

entering 6th, 7th, and 8th grades are invited to join us for a weekly volleyball game at the Blessed 

Sacrament gym (days/times TBD). Whether you’re new to the game or have some experience, all skill 

levels are welcome! Questions? Contact Jennie at jenniekorth@gmail.com or text 402-366-4218. 

 

SCRIP 

Thank you to everyone who purchased gift cards through Scrip in 2024! We raised over $5,800 for 

Blessed Sacrament which helped pay for things like the new tables in the gym. Did you know that if every 

adult in the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a $100 gift card to purchase groceries we would raise over 

$7,000 for our church & school? What if they did it every month for a year? Next time you see the green 

Scrip sign outside school, stop by and see how quick & easy it is to support Blessed Sacrament without 

spending any extra money! Until then, visit http://tinyurl.com/4ucn4t29 or contact Jennie Korth 

at jenniekorth@gmail.com to learn more! 
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